

State of California

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE SACRAMENTO

April 5, 1957

Honorable Nelson S. Dilworth Member of the Senate State Capitol Building Sacramento, California

Dear Nelson:

I would sincerely appreciate having the benefit of your comments and recommendations on bills pending before me which you introduced or in which you have an interest.

In order that I may have time to give your views consideration, please send any communication to my Legislative Secretary, Mr. Paul Mason, within five days after the passage of the bill.

My legislative staff will be most pleased to cooperate with you on any legislative matter.

Cordially,

Governor

-. Knight